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Mark Soderberg <m_soderberg@msn.com>
Friday, April 2, 2010 4:14 PM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
CFTC Placque states ......

DearCFTC, This Plaque posted at your entrance must have stood for something at some
point .... try reading it and then tell me if

the CFTC still embraces this plaque’s message. The Gold/Silver fraud has gone on
long enough ......DO SOMETHING

Sincerely,

Mark Soderberg (Riverside CA )
Member of the Inland Empire Metals Investors Association


